
O&S – Riverside 
 This financial year – had a few functions with poor 

attendances/poor bar figures but on the whole we have seen 

an increase on customer spend 

 Increase in weddings & our wedding packages for 2015/16  

 Introduction of special offers for general bookings and also a 

special wedding package for 2015/16, as  a door opener which 

led to several new bookings some of which upgraded to the full 

wedding package 

 Invested in the purchase of our own spandex chair covers & 

due to the demand we are continuing to increase the number 

of colours and quantity available of our organza bows 

 School Proms are still popular with the introduction of 2 new 

schools making our current bookings 5 for this coming financial 

year 2016/17 

 New and improved till system will be installed before the end 

of this financial year. 
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